ST. AMBROSE CATHOLIC SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Friday, May 12th



Events

May 16

Candle & Rose Ceremony Awards Assemblies

May 17

Graduation

May 18

Last Day of School! 11:00 Dismissal NO AFTERCARE

Summer Office Hours:

Tuesday-Thursday 9 a.m. - noon

Closed July

A Note from Mrs. Heil

Family.

the school year has passed and come to an end! I want to thank you all for all the support and patience shown these past 10 Ambrose Graduate: months and for your faith, trust, and commitment to the mission & of St. Ambrose School. your belief in the Catholic & education values that help us to communicator sustain our school. We respect \(\\ \\ \\ \) the sacrifices each family makes thinker to send their child to St. & Ambrose School, and we will responsible, life-long learner continue to put your child(ren) with a strong academic first in everything we do! This foundation was a very busy year and you, success!

Although it is a hectic time of • year, it is the time when I most & realize how blessed we all are to be part of the ministry of St. Ambrose School. Parents and is confident in his/her acquired teachers commit their time and 21st Century skills energy every day toward creating a nurturing In closing, I take this environment in which children opportunity to congratulate all can thrive! We wish our eighth students of St. Ambrose School!

they journey on to new places. Dear St. Ambrose School Eighth grade graduation is a time for celebration and It is hard to believe how quickly reflection on the impact faithbased education has made on each student, and parents proudly see their child as the St.

- A believer formed in the It is Catholic Faith community
 - effective Αn
 - A reflective and creative
 - A self-directed,
- A collaborative as partners in education, played contributor to society who finds a great role in making it a meaning, dignity and vocation in work
 - A caring family member
 - A responsible digital citizen who is ready to adapt to and learn new technologies and

grade students all the best as I wish you all a very happy, safe

and enjoyable summer. Please be sure to take time as a family During the summer, the school continue to be in our prayers as you make your journey on to new places.

In Christ's peace, Mrs. Jean M. Heil, Principal St. Ambrose School

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL IS MAY 18TH - 11:00 DISMISSAL (NO)A F T E R C A R E AVAILABLE)

Lunch and Aftercare Accounts

Please make sure that you do not have a negative balance in your children's lunch or aftercare accounts. If you owe money to either account, you will be unable to view your Please remember that current children's report cards. Please contact the office if you nave any questions.

Boxes Needed

Several classrooms are being moved this year, and the teachers are in need of boxes to pack their rooms with! If you have any boxes that you would like to donate, please bring them to the school next week.

Summer Office Hours

to talk, play, and pray together. office will be open Tuesday, Also, take time to keep your Wednesday, and Thursday, from minds sharp and learning 9:00 a.m. until noon, through Congratulations to our Students happening – READ! I look the month of June. and closed forward to seeing you all in for the month of July. August. Those families who are Voicemails and Fast Direct a good helper and has grown as not returning to our school will messages will be checked regularly.

New Awards Schedule

Tuesday, May 16th: Candle and Rose Mass and Ceremony and then 6th - 8th grade awards beginning at 8:15 a.m.

Tuesday, May 16th: 1st - 5th grade awards beginning at 1:30 p.m. in the church

Tuesday, May 16th: PK4 and Kindergarten Graduation (and awards) at 6:30 p.m. in the Good Relationships! church

Wednesday, May 17th: 8th grade Graduation Mass at 7:00 p.m.

Registration

students should be registered for next year by May 18th (the last day of school). If you haven't already, please download the application from the website and complete it, turn that in to the school office and make your appointment to meet with the finance office to sign your tuition agreement. Thanks so much for your help! I know next year will be another EPIC adventure and I am so excited

about the journey we'll be taking together!

Students of the Week

of the Week: Emery Buss, who tries very hard to do her best, is a student and shows kindness to her classmates; Luke Stephan, who is an awesome kid, always tries his best and does neat work, is friendly to everyone and never, ever complains; and Miranda Hudanick, who works hard in class, is organized and always come prepared and is kind and respectful to her friends and teachers! Three Super Saints who show

Respect, Responsibility and

Scrip

Scrip can be purchased from 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. Monday-Friday in the main office at school. We will work to make your Scrip purchasing as easy as possible. Scrip is also available after most masses.